
                              

    4 August, 2020 

      IINO KAIUN KAISHA, LTD. 

 

IINO’s response to COVID-19 in office buildings 

 

IINO KAIUN KAISHA LTD., (“IINO LINES”) announces its response to COVID-19 in 

office buildings. We have made our every effort for prevention of the spread of COVID-19 

infection in our owned and own management office buildings (including IINO Building and 

Shiodome Shiba-Rikyu Building)   

 

① Proper measures of prevention of infection in public spaces of office buildings 

⚫ Alcohol hand sanitizer equipped at public spaces (including entrance hall ) 

⚫ Clear sneeze guards placed at reception desks (IINO Building)   

 

② Strengthening proper measures of prevention of infection to all staffs related to building 

management 

⚫ Body temperature check to all workers related to building management before they come 

to the buildings. 

⚫ Wearing mask during operation in the buildings   

 

③ Strengthening daily cleaning operation 

⚫ Enhanced cleaning with disinfection ethanol, etc 

⚫ Regular disinfecting to door-nobs, elevator buttons, and escalator handrails, where 

visitors often touch with their hands 

⚫  

④ Promoting visitors for prevention of infection with posting signboards 

⚫ Signboard for keeping social distancing in public spaces 

⚫ Signboard for prevention of infection and notice of limited usage in smoking rooms, 

where high infection risk, so called 3 Cs, - close spaces, crowded places and close-contact 

settings, might be appeared.   

 

⑤ Our counterplan if the cases occurred in our office buildings 

⚫ Notice to office tenants 

⚫ Cooperation with Local health office 

⚫ Sanitary cleaning in the office floor and public spaces (toilets, escalator and elevator) 



 

【Sneeze guard on a reception table of office entrance floor (IINO Building)】  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

【Signboard for prevention of infection of COVID-19 (IINO Building) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 We will continue our above measures for prevention of infection, and secure safety to all 

tenants, customers, and visitors in our office buildings. We would appreciate the 

understanding of customers and relevant parties. 

  

Contact: Stakeholder Relations Department / (TEL: +81-3-6273-3069) 

         End 


